
Where is the gap?

Navigating multistakeholder Internet 
governance is inherently complex, with 

many overlapping conversations and 
responsible entities.

Many governments are ill-equipped to 
follow, contribute and seek advice on 
Internet governance issues to solve 
domestic, regional and international 

policy challenges. 

An open, free, secure and interoperable 
Internet requires governments to trust 

the multistakeholder approach.

What are we developing?

A web platform, ‘speaking 
government’, that links governments 

to a range of educational and advisory 
resources, to assist them better 

navigate and participate in 
multistakeholder Internet governance, 

and improve the strength of 
connection across the community to 

solve policy challenges.

Details

Expect to launch 
December 2024 @ IGF

Call to Action

We’re interested in useful 
resources (new or existing) 

that would be useful to point 
a government audience 

towards. 

Get in touch:

internetgovernance@communications.gov.au
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